
Johnson Planning Commission Meeting  

Final Minutes Johnson Municipal Building  

Monday April 2nd, 2018  

Board Members Present: Phillip Wilson, Kim Dunkley, Ben Waterman Rob Rodregiez and Paul Warden. 

Other persons: Meghan Rodier LCPC 

1. Kim called the meeting at 7:05 P.M.  Paul motioned to table the minutes from the previous month until 

next month.  Rob seconded.  The motion passed.   

2. Meghan reviewed the changes and additions to the enhanced energy plan beginning with the current 

energy consumption.  A new map of Forest Areas with Biomass Potential was made up for the plan.  A few 

minor changes were made to the language.  Meghan then reviewed the Future Energy Use portion of the 

plan along with the siting of energy facilities.  This is the result of the committees last few meetings work.  

A recommendation was made for the town to adopt a municipal screening ordinance to block the public 

view of utility solar facilities, since that would carry more weight than the energy plans recommendation.  

Meghan will make the changes that the planning commission agreed to and send the next draft to the 

select board and village trustees for their input.  Phil motioned to approve the Johnson Enhanced Energy 

Plan as amended at tonight’s meeting and to have it forward to the select board and village trustees by 

Meghan Rodier.  Kim seconded the motion.    The motion passed.   Ben announced his resignation from 

the planning commission after tonight’s meeting.  

3. Phil motioned to adjourn.  Ben seconded it.  The motion passed.  The meeting adjourned at 8:35 P.M.   

The next scheduled meeting is May 7
th

 at 7:00 P.M. at the municipal office.  


